
 

How to Appeal Your SFE Funded Non-Medical 

Help Support 
If you think a decision Student Finance England (SFE) have made in relation to your assessment of 

need is incorrect for any of the following support assistance, you may have the right to appeal if you 

are dissatisfied with the type of support being offered, the provider of the support or the amount of 

assistance awarded. 

 1-1 Study Skills Support 

 Specialist Mentoring 

 British Sign Language Support 

 Language Support for Deaf Students 

You may request assistance in making an appeal to SFE by making an appointment with one of our 

Disability Adviser’s.  Any appeal to SFE must come from the student directly together with any 

supporting evidence. 

If you require assistance with your appeal from the Disability Advisory Service you can contact us in 

the following ways:- 

 

• By making an appointment with one of our Disability Advisers, this will enable us to understand 

your issues and concerns. To make an appointment either send an email to disability@reading.ac.uk 

or contact us on: Tel: 0118 378 8921/6602. 

 Alternatively If you would like to appeal directly to SFE please click on this link to complete 

their appeals procedures :- 

http://media.slc.co.uk/sfe/nysf/sfe_appeals_leaflet_1314_d.pdf 

 

Disability Advisory Service 
 

 

Unit name goes here 
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